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MUNICIPAL NOTICE

TO ALL USERS OF THE DEVON VALLEY LANDFILL
SITE

Please note that the Devon Valley Landfill site has reached its capacity, and will no longer be
receiving general waste for disposal. The municipal vehicles have all been diverted to the
Klapmuts Transfer Station, in a phased approach, effective August 2019. This was in an
attempt to grant all local users of the site more time to utilise the site as a disposal facility,
until capacity is reached.

The Municipality, in conjunction with the service provider operating and managing the
facility on their behalf, has done as much as it could to fill any remaining legal airspace prior
to taking the decision to divert all general waste from the site. This diversion will officially be
in place to all users of the facility, effective 1 November 2019.

Only builders’ rubble and clean garden waste will still be accepted at the landfill site. Clean
builders rubble and clean garden waste will be accepted at no cost. Please note that should
any of these streams be contaminated, it will be at a cost of R630/ton.

The appointed consultants are currently undertaking specialist studies to obtain
environmental authorisation in order to relocate the Eskom overhead power lines, and for
the design, planning and construction of the new cell. The municipality envisage that the
site will re-open in approximately 3-4 years to accept general waste again.

All inconveniences in this regard are regretted, but the Municipality will strive to ensure that
the new cell is commissioned in the shortest possible time in order to serve the needs for
Stellenbosch Municipality.
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